
Dear Parent/Guardian, 

  
My name is Richard Bradley and I am the schools’ visiting brass teacher, 

giving lessons on Wednesday afternoons, if your child would like to learn 
a brass instrument. 

  
Lessons are given to years 4-6 either individually or in small groups and I 

offer the full range of brass tuition with the trumpet, cornet and trombone 
being the most usual choices. I will be hopefully performing in an 

assembly or demonstration early in the new school year and will pass out 
more information then but if you have any questions or would like to 

contact me you can email me at:  
 
 

richtrombone@gmail.com 

 
 

Thank you. 
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